
Report – Crown Marshal 

February 21, 2018 

Greetings, 

At this time, the Imperial Crown Marshal’s office has updated the marshalling questions for our 
online Marshalling test. I have also set up a Facebook discussion group that I have added all 
local Crown Marshals I have been able to identify to. I am not requesting any formal reporting 
from the local marshals, but I have asked them to bring any questions, concerns, or issues to 
me either via the chat group of by direct e-mail. For the next quarter, I plan to work with the 
local marshals to create a more standardized marshal’s quick guide to attempt to give more 
uniformity to marshalling in the Empire. I will also be sending out a request to all Crown 
Marshals asking them to certify that they have an appropriately stocked Marshalling kit. 

In Service, 

Mourngrym 


